
 
 

CLEANING AND CEMENT MORTAR LINING OF WATER MAINS 
ALONG FRONT STREET AND UNDERHILL AVENUE 

IN THE TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 

 
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
This addendum is issued this day in conformance with Article 10 of the Instruction to Bidders, 
included in the Contract Documents. The information contained in this addendum is intended to 
clarify, supersede, replace, or supplement the Contract Documents as specified herewith, and shall 
be made an integral part of the Contract. 
 
This receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged on page 00410-1. This addendum has been 
prepared in response to Requests for Information (RFl's) received from prospective bidders as 
identified herein, and to clarify information contained in the Contract Documents. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
Time Extension for Receiving Sealed Bids 
 
The Town of Yorktown herein called the TOWN, acting by and through its Water Superintendent 
will receive sealed Bids for the construction of the Cleaning and Cement Mortar Lining of Water 
Main Along FrontStreet and Underhill Avenue project. 
 
Such bids addressed to the Town of Yorktown and endorsed “the Cleaning and Cement Mortar 
Lining of Water Main Along Front Street and Underhill Avenue project” will be received at the 
Yorktown Clerk’s Office at Town Hall, located at 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY 
10598 until 10:00 AM on July 18, 2023 at which time and place said bids will be publicly opened 
and read aloud. 
 


